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IT’S TIME TO READ 
YOUR WATER  
METER !

Upload  
your readings to   
ville.rosemere.qc.ca/water-meter-reading

Most water meters are located  
in the basement where the water  
service enters the property. To take 
the reading, flip open the cover on  
the meter face and record  
all the numbers you see.

SELF-REPORTING: EASY, CONVENIENT AND GREEN 

Full instructions are available on the Town’s website. 

Next self-reporting deadline: March 5, 2025 

Late submissions will be subject to a non-refundable 
fine, as specified in section 6.5 of by-law 970.  

Bills for excess water use will be sent out  
in May 2025.

DID YOU KNOW ?
Several water-guzzling systems and fixtures  
can have a major impact on your overall 
consumption, including: 
 Leaking toilets
 Dripping faucets
 Outdoor irrigation systems
 Automatic pool water levellers.

Being water-wise starts with you! 

QUESTIONS ? 
Contact the Finance Department  
at 450-621-3500, ext. 1237,  
or eau@ville.rosemere.qc.ca.




